
From: Graham, Ford
Sent: 12/4/2014 12:58:23 AM
To: Rajiv Wahi
Cc: Haley, Nikki
Subject: Re: Letter of Thanks

Rajiv,

Good to hear from you. We are in the process of formulating our initial response to your letter 
and to the questions posed in our discussion. Please look for out feedback tomorrow morning 
india time.

Ford

Sent from my iPhone

> On Dec 4, 2014, at 5:53 AM, "Rajiv Wahi" <rwahi@sonalika.com> wrote:
> 
> Dear Mr. Graham,
> 
> Trust you are back in your office and had time to review the India visit by now.
> We look forward to your response to enclosed letter and our discussions held at New Delhi last 
month.
> Best regards.
> 
> RAJIV WAHI
> CEO - International Projects
> International Tractors Ltd. | A Sonalika Group Company - New Delhi, India
> Office No: +91-11-45192200, Mobile No : +91 9811099105, Fax No :+91-11- 22377472
> E-mail & Website: rwahi@sonalika.com | www.sonalika.com
> 
> 
> From: Navodita Parihar (International Projects)<mailto:Navodita.Parihar@sonalika.com>
> Sent: Tuesday, Novembe
> nikkihaley@gov.sc.gov
> Cc: fgraham@sccommerce.com ; rwahi@sonalika.com
> Subject: Letter of Thanks
> r 18, 2014 1:56 PM
> To:
> 
> H. E. Mrs. Nikki R. Haley
> Governor
> South Carolina
> 
> 
> 
> Dear Excellency, 
> 
> 
> 
> Greetings for the day...
> 
> 
> 
> Please find the attachment of the letter of thanks from our CEO - International Projects, Mr. 
Rajiv Wahi.
> 



> 
> 
> Thanks & Regards,
> 
> 
> 
> Navodita Sharma
> 
> Executive Asstt. to CEO - International Projects
> 
> International Tractors Ltd.
> 
> Delhi (India)
> 
> 
> <Letter.pdf>


